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February 24, 2006 

 
Members of the Public Invited to Comment on Proposed Electricity Rate Increase 

 
 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities is inviting members of the public to present their 
thoughts on proposed increases in the rates charged by NB Power Distribution and Customer 
Service. 
 
The Board will hold a special open hearing on March 3 at the Delta Hotel in Saint John.  
 
Individuals or groups wishing to make a presentation to the Board are asked to contact the Board 
office in Saint John at (506) 658-2504.  
 
Presenters will be asked to provide a short summary of their position prior to appearing before the 
Board.  Those who do not wish, or are unable, to appear in person before the Board, may make a 
presentation in writing or make their views known to the Board via telephone during the hearing. 
 
Those who would like assistance in preparing their presentation may call the Public Intervenor at 
(506) 672-4112. 
 
 
For more information or to arrange an interview 
Please call 
David Young 
(506) 643-7573 
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